Canadian

@-‘4*@”—

Rendezvous

6 August 2023

Thank you for joining us!
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Greetings Everyone,

Great turnout by the Canadian Chris Craft Rendezvous group including one of our
founding members Alan, on Chrisea 1, who celebrated his 97th birthday with his
lovely wife Leslie and the group. We had a beautiful weekend at Ladysmith
Community Marina, with sixteen boats registered and two boats joining us after
hearing about us over the grapevine! We also welcomed and enjoyed two CYA
members to our event.

This group is so committed to their Chris Craft boats and we all enjoyed showing off
our boats and sharing lots of stories. Big shout out and thanks to all of you who
attended. Lots of fun was had by all and many new friends were made once again.

We are very excited to celebrate our Twenty-Fifth Anniversary and

are planning an extra special event in 2024. We will share the details in the new
year. I know we will see all of you back! Mark the dates on your 2024 calendar now
- July 19,20 & 21.

Please go to our web page, or drop us a note at:

http://canadianchriscraftrendezvous.weebly.com/ to get full details and pictures.

Many thanks to all of you. We could not make this happen with out you! Enjoy the
balance of the Summer. See you in July 2024 to celebrate 25 Years!




